_ Dear Ms. Zierhut,

July 27, 1988

- Ms. Ingrid A. Zierhut

Andre Norton Ltd.
P.0. Box 747

Winter Park, Fl 32789

~ Thank you for your gracious letter. I appreciate the time
and effort you took to write.

Please do keep me in mind for a second zodiac anthology and
for any other project -— I am working on the "name writer"
requirement that so often frameworks these kinds of publishing
ventures. I am confident I711l eventually achieve that status.

Should I come to Winter Park, I would most definitely call.
Thank you for the invitation. Please call if you are ever in New
Mexico —— it would be a pleasure to show you around.

Aquarians are always welcome on my Libra planet.

Sincerely,
Iou Iiberty
125 Green Valley Rd. NW
Albuquerque, NM 87107
505-345-3254




